
 
Mercy Day 

 
As a result of Covid-19 restrictions earlier in the year, we rescheduled many planned events, including 
Athletics Day, camps and excursion. We are happy that students are able to participate in these activities, 
however in order to accommodate these changes, we will noercy Day Mass on Wednesday 28 September and our annual Mercy Day on Friday 30

 September.  

Mercy Day is a day of celebration, with classes and year levels organising and running various stalls, with 
all funds raised supporting

gold coins to spend on the day. There will also be free stalls offered for all students, which will be run 
by the Year 7 to Year 12 SRC’s. The canteen will be closed on this day. 

The Mercy Day celebrations will conclude with an early dismissal at 12.30pm. Students can wear casual 
clothing on this day. 

Our OSHC service will be available for students from Reception to Year 6 following the 12.30pm 
dismissal, however, the library will be closed. 

We thank you in anticipation for your generous donations on this day. 

 


